Women's Club of New Seabury
July, 2021

Looking Back, . ....

The Gathering at the Gazebo was on a beautiful evening with pleasant ocean breezes
and long awaited greetings to our friends. Delicious hors d oeuvres by Chef Mark were
passed . Our new President, Ann Everett welcomed all ,made a few announcements,
and then the gathering began, with wonderful music by Tom Madden.

Those present approved the beneficiaries for this year's Giving Fair.

Website: www.womensclubofnewseabury.com



Still Looking Back, . ....

== A warm and grateful thank you to Susan Finkle, our outgoing

| g’” ' President. Susan brought verve and enthusiasm and new ideas to the Presi-
A= dency of the Women's Club of New Seabury, and much was accomplished.

> = She will continue as an advisor to the Board, so we will still benefit from
her creativity. Her thank you gift was a silver bracelet with a Giving Tree
= in the center.

Thank you, Susan!

Recipient of the 2021 Women’s Club of New Seabury Scholarship

The recipient of the 2021 WCNS Scholarship is Shivani Patel from Mashpee Middle High School, Class of
2021. Shivani will be attending Suffolk University in the Fall. Congratulations and much success to Shivani.

Members will be able to see Shivani, as well as other beneficiaries at the October luncheon.

Looking Ahead......

You won't want to miss this Author event!

Best selling author, Wendy Williams has traveled the world in search of good stories.
She started out as a reporter for the Cape Cod Times and still lives here in Mashpee. She pre-
sented The Language of Butterflies last summer at a number of venues, including the Smith-
sonian Museum in Washington, D. C. On _August 11th, she will share with us

The Language of Butterflies at our New Members Tea.
Please see attached flyer and make your reservation by August 2 for a delightfully enter-

taining afternoon.

A review from the Minneapolis Star Tribune’s Weekly states “Combining humor and poetry, Wen-
dy Williams explores both butterflies and the people who love them...Humorist and poet though
she may be, you don’t need to read Williams’ author bio to know she’s really a journalist, because
she has a clear, logical style and a reporter’s instinct for telling stories through people. One of
the pleasures of the book is how gracefully Williams shifts between mini-profiels of pioneering
butterfly fans and experts, the majority of whom are female or children or both...A charming,
even suspenseful tale.”




Women's Club of New Seabury

Cordially invites You to

Traditional Tea and Author Wendy Williams

-
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“[A] glorious and exuberant celebration of these biological flying machines ... Williams takes us on a humorous and

beautifully crafted journey that explores both the nature of these curious and highly intelligent insects and the eccentric individ-
uals who coveted them.” —The Washington Post

Please join us at a traditional tea for our New Members at The Club at New Seabury
from noon > 2PM. Hats and fascinators optional. The event features Wendy Williams, an
award-winning author, who will speak and present a slide show. Copies of her books will be
available which Wendy will sign.

The Club at New Seabury

Wednesday, August 11, 2021
Check in starts at 11:30AM

Check payment of $25 per member and $30 per non-member is due at the PO Box below by
Monday, August 2nd.

REPLY SLIP — Check must be received by Monday, August 2",

Your name $25.00 pp
Your guest(s): $30.00 pp
Please send this slip and your check payment of $ (payable to WCNS) to

WCNS, Post Office Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649.

If you have any questions, please contact Kitty Gold at 508-477-5106.



Still Looking Ahead......

TLAN AN A

Save the Date for the We Care Giving Fair on September 15th

Over the past year, many things in our community have changed. One thing that hasn't
changed is the Women's Club dedication to supporting our local nonprofits through the We
Care Giving Fair planned for September 15.

1o make this event as successful as possible, we need your help. The pandemic has limited
our ability to work with our partners for donations, so we are asking you to consider donat-
ing cash gifts or donating small items for game prizes. Small items such as:

Lottery Ticket Trees 850 Cash Trees

Bags of Coffee with mugs Gourmet teas, tea cups appreciated!
Liquors Mixers with glasses

Best sellers: soft and hardback Golf balls: sleeves or boxes

Gift baskets (value less than $25) Cash donations

Please call or email Jackie Shahood before August 1 at 781.799.7859
or jackie.shahood@gmail.com to make a donation or have questions. We are so grateful for
whatever you can do.

A special We Care Giving Fair not to be missed!



Welcome to New Members

Anita Rogers
Valerie Gates
Elaine Kauffman

Sara Cove

MEMBERSHIP

Because 2020 was such an unusual year, the WCNS made some ad-
justments. So for anyone who joined in 2020 or renewed her mem-
bership, the Membership fee of $50 covered 2 years.

Our usual membership is renewable every year, but like we said,
2020 was an unusual year.

So for any member who renewed or joined in 2020, you will not
need to renew your membership this year. But please feel free to
pass along the Membership Forms to any potential new member and
encourage her to join.

From 2022 forward, the membership drive will be an annual re-
newal. If you have any questions at all, please contact Jamie Shone,

Membership Chair, at jamie@cdtlease.com or 508-314-1163.

Please clip out below information on new members and affix to your membership booklet.




Women's Club of New Seabury
JOIN US!!! And the friends you haven’t met yet!

Join us and experience how fulfilling it can be to support our community and have fun. Current or past
residents of New Seabury, Popponesset, Popponesset Island, Daniels Island, or members of the New Seabury
Country Club are welcome to join. For over 50 years, members have contributed their time, talents, and fi-
nancial support to numerous civic and charitable organizations in Mashpee and the broader Cape Cod com-
munity. The Women'’s Club has donated over $205,000 to local nonprofits over the past decade.

WCNS meets monthly and offers a variety of programs and events that promote fellowship, fun and
philanthropy to support the needs of our community. For further information, please visit our website
www.womensclubofnewseabury.com. Please return the form below with your dues of $50.00 to WCNS,
P.O. Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649.

May 1, 2021 - June 30, 2022, Membership Form (new memberships)

Date
Name
Last First Middle Initial First Name for name tag
Local telephone# - - Alternate/ cell telephone# - -
Mailing address — street or PO Box
City, state, zip code
E-mail address Birthday (MM/DD)

Please support us to keep our club vibrant.
Please consider joining a Board Committee. Presently we have positions on the Program Committee. If interested,
please contact Ann Everett at atreverett@aol.com.

For new members, please check how you learned of the Women’s Club. (Please check all that apply)
Family/Friends Attended Women'’s Club Event Internet Search Newspaper
New Seabury Club email/website Referenced on another website Other




Interested in joining the Women's Club of New Seabury Book Club??
Next meeting is Monday, July 19, 2021 at 10:30am(until 12noon)

Location is The Club at New Seabury Porch (if inclement weather and
depending on size of group, we will move into the living room area in-
side the Club)

Book Selection is A Long Petal of the Sea by Isabel Allende.

Please choose from one of the following selections for our August
read: The Giver of Stars by Jojo Moyes

Midnight Library by Matt Haig
The Girl with the Louding Voice by Abi Dare
American Dirt by Jeanine Cummins

Selection with the most votes will be chosen at the meeting.

Any questions regarding this endeavor, please contact Deb Vaughn at
debvaughn300@comcast.net.



